
   

 
 

HILLTOP COMMONS 
INFORMATION 

Office: (530) 272-5274 

Kitchen: (530) 272-2854 
Fax: (530) 272-5275 

Laundry Room Hours: 
Daily: 7:00am-9:00pm 
Please remove all items from 
washers  
and dryers by 9:00pm 

Van Schedule (Van leaves at 10am) 

SIGN-UPS ARE REQUIRED! 

Mondays  
Shopping (Brunswick area)  

Tuesdays 
Doctor Appointments 

Wednesdays 
Shopping (Pine Creek area) 
 

PHONE NUMBERS: 
Gold Country Lift: 530-271-7433 
(271-RIDE) 
Larry King (Uber/Lyft) 808-652-2490 
Post Office: 530-273-3429 
The Union: 530-273-9565 
Comcast Cable: 800-266-2278 
Grass Valley Police 
530-477-4600 (non-emergency) 
 

www.raystoneseniors.com 

 

 

 

January Birthdays 

Merrill Putnam…..January 3 
Irene Lucas………January 6 
Colleen Krebs…...January 8 
Doris Moore…….January 31 

 
January Anniversaries 

Pat Thomas….4 years 
Lee Barnes.….3 years 

 
Welcome Returning Resident 

Rita Blake 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

January Newsletter 

 

Hilltop Commons 131 Eureka St. Grass Valley, CA 95945 (530) 272-5274 

 
 

From the Desk of Terri Howell 
Community Administrator 

 
Happy New Year! 

 
 

 

 

 

January 2022 

 

Celebrating January 
 

New Year’s Day 
Saturday, January 1 

 
Happy Hour 

Music – Carl Jones 
Thursday, January 6 

 
Happy Hour 

Music – Cowboy Kurt 
Thursday, January 13 

 
Martin Luther King Jr. 

Holiday 
Monday, January 17 

 
Happy Hour  
“Pajama Day” 

Music – Just the 2 of us 
Thursday, January 20 

 
Happy Hour 

Music – Chris Crockett 
Thursday, January 27 

 
Sweet Treat Social 

Every Sunday 
2:30 pm 

 
 
 
 

 

 

http://www.raystoneseniors.com/


 

 
Marketing Stuff 
By Traci Gelgood 
Marketing Director 
 
“We may not be able to change our 
circumstances, but we can change 
our attitude and how we see the 
world…” 

 

 
 

Happy New Year! 
 
Stay happy, healthy, and safe!! 
 

 
 

  
 
 

 

 
Activities Corner 
By Jammie Barquilla 
Activities Director 

Happy New Year, Hilltop! Let’s start off this 
year with a few new activities. The theme this 
month is snowflakes, so we will be coloring 
snowflakes on Mondays at 2:30pm, and we will 
be making some hanging snowflakes on the 
10th. There will be a group gathering around 
the fireplace on Tuesdays called Kneedle 
Knockers & Talkers. You can join them at 
2:30pm to knit, crochet, or just have some nice 
conversation. You might even learn a thing or 
two. Wednesdays at 2:30pm we are going to 
try a new game called Bunco down by the pool 
table. Some of you have probably played it 
before, but it is new to me. 
I’m sure you all have noticed that we have live 
music again at Happy Hour every Thursday at 
2:30pm. I have a special Thursday planned for 
you; I thought it would be fun to have a Pajama 
Day. You can wear your favorite P.J.’s or 
sweat outfit with slippers, or just a robe over 
your clothes. This will be followed by a Pajama 
Party Happy Hour. 
On Fridays we will be playing Bocce Ball or will 
have Horse Races at 2:30pm. Everyone really 
enjoyed these games so l thought we could do 
them a little more often.  

I would like to ask all of you to please wear 
your mask when coming to activities. I know 
it’s been rough, but we are not quite out of the 
woods yet. Let’s be safe and keep each other 
safe. 

 

Thank you for being you, 

Your Activities Director,  
Jammie Barquilla 
 

  

Culinary Corner 
 

Happy New Year everyone!! Out with the old and 
in with the new. This last year went by so fast. It 
was a good year for me and this one will be just 
as good, if not better than the last. I hope you all 
enjoyed your holidays! I am so thankful we have 
been able to be kind of normal again with service 
in the dining room and being able to see all of 
you enjoying your time with each other!  

I wanted to let you know, and have said in the 
past, that I like to hear what you all have to say.  
I am listening and so is the staff. We like to hear 
all your feedback and requests of what you might 
like to see on the menu and what you would like 
to be removed from the menu. I want to thank 
you for all your compliments and the appreciation 
you have for all of us in the kitchen. It is always 
nice to hear a kind word on a busy day. I know 
you all see how hard we work. So, a big thank 
you and big thanks to my staff.  

I would like to fill you in on the January menu. 
We have implemented a new food program and 
some items will be newer to the menu. I am all 
for the feedback and will be asking for all of you 
to use the suggestion box for comments. The 
good and the bad, this will help me with trial and 
error.  

Also, please be mindful of the dining room times 
of service. If you are coming down just 5 or 10 
minutes before closing, we ask that you consider 
getting a to-go box or call the kitchen and give us 
a heads up that you need a meal to-go. Also, 
when you do not want the main dinner meal, 
please make sure to sign up for an alternate 
meal before 1pm.  If you do not sign up, we 
cannot accommodate a special order for you at 
the time of meal service.  

Once again, Happy New Year!  ☺ 

Sincerely, 
Bonnie Riley (Chef) 

 

Kitchen # 272-2854 
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